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20th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
While we have had to respond rapidly to the increasing 
COVID infection rates in the local area by shutting 
down bubbles with positive cases, it has been really 
pleasing to see the life of the school continues as 
normally as possible under the circumstances. 
 
This newsletter illustrates some of the fabulous work 
that has taken place recently about Remembrance 
Day, the Rainforest and other celebratory work around 
the school. 
 
Hopefully this spreads a ray of sunshine across the 
Wentworth Family 

 
Charity updates – thank you so much for all 
your support: 
MacMillian Coffee Morning - £142 !!! 
BBC Children in Need - £938 !!! 

                 
                   

             

REMEMBRANCE DAY GALLERY 

    
 
 
 

  
    



 

The Rainforest – Year 3 

                                                 

 
                       Year 1 Classes                     
                                               

              
  
 
Year 6 – All About Me 
                                                                              

 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 

                                                                


